
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Diyala province state, its reconstruction,
development projects with Bani Tameem tribal sheiks

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several sheiks and

dignitaries of Bani Tamim tribe in Diyala province. During the meeting, they exchanged views on

the current state of the province and ways to improve it. His Eminence emphasized that Diyala

is a province of diversity, which should be preserved and managed properly. H.E. highlighted

the importance of providing services and advancing reconstruction and development in the

province. They also discussed the necessity of concluding the local government elections in the

province.

H.E. praised the efforts of Diyala's tribes in maintaining security and combating terrorism.

Additionally, H.E. called for the utilization of the province's agricultural, industrial,

tourism, and even oil potentials, underscoring the importance of restoring the provinces'

powers, as decentralization is a constitutional principle that must be upheld.


